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Jonathan, 

The attached note should provide us with a real menu of options in our 
scrutiny of the Trustees' proposals. You and Brian could even play a 
good cop/bad cop routine. This tour de force reaches me from Leigh Ann 
Mulcahy who must take the credit for it and I understand she has 
collaborated with Justin in composing this. I hope it gives you a 
suitable range of inquiring lines to take depending upon you want to 
approach future dealings with the Trust. 

Are you still wishing to see Robert Owen in a more individual setting 
ahead of the 5 October meeting? 

Do let me know if there is anything else you think you may require. 

Mark 
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